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I would like to write on behalf of NHBST and all the patients that use Plasma for 
Medicines, to extend heartfelt gratitude and recognition for both your continued plasma 
donations and your outstanding advocacy for donation. 

I am aware that you have been selflessly donating for almost 37 years and this act of 
your generosity has made a significant impact on the lives of those in need and it is 
with great admiration that I acknowledge your contribution. 

Your commitment to helping others exemplifies the highest standards of compassion 
and community service. It is through the efforts of dedicated donors like yourself that 
we can offer hope and healing to countless individuals and their families. 

On behalf of our entire organisation, I want to express our deepest appreciation for 
your generosity. Your contribution is a testament to the power of giving and the 
profound difference one person can make in the lives of many. 

We are planning to build more plasma clinics across the country and the basis for this 
expansion is the success of the initial three centres — you have played a key role in 
laying the foundations for success. 

Thank you once again for your invaluable support and for being a beacon of hope in 
our community. 

sincerely 

Gerry Gogarty 
Director - Plasma for Medicines 
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